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A Special Public Hearing was held December 7, 2011 at 7:03 PM at the
Heidelberg Township municipal building, to receive public comments concerning
the proposed Subdivision and Land Development Ordinance and the proposed -
Zoning Ordinance and Map.

Tim Hansen, Larry Sterner, Tim Hansen, Norma Markle and Jay Little
were present.

Others present were Cleo Wildasin.

The Subdivision and Land Development Ordinance was presented and there
were no questions or comments, Hearing closed at 7:04 PM.

The Zoning Ordinance and Map were presented at 7:04 PM and there were
bi questions or comments, Hearing closed at 7:05 PM.
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